
Weekly Newsletter – 23/06/2017 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Grenfell Tower collection (so far) - £296.30 
A big thank you to all who gave so generously to our Grenfell Tower collection.  The non-uniform made 
£177.20 and the coffee morning made £120.10.  The raffle will still be available today so this will be added 
later to the total.  
 
Y5 & Y6 Cricket Tournament this week. 
Congratulations to our Girl and Boy cricket teams who came first and second at Wednesday’s tournament 
at Treeton Cricket Club. Excellent sportsmanship and lovely day too! 
 

Student Reports - Wednesday 5th July 2017 
Reports will going out to parents on Wednesday, 5th July.  Included on this document will be details of 
your child's teacher next year.   
  
Y6 Graduation - Thursday 6th July 2017 
The Y6 graduation will be taking place on Thursday, 6th July starting 5pm in the main hall. 
 

Sports Day - Wednesday, 12 July 2017  
We will be holding our Sports Day at school on Wednesday, 12th July.  Our younger children in FS2 and 
KS1 will have their sports day from approximately 9:30am to 10:30am and then our KS2 children will be 
from approximately 1:30pm to 2:30pm later that day.  Parents are welcome to attend the event.   Please 
ensure your child has the appropriate clothing for this day. 
  

Summer Fayre - Friday, 14 July 2017 
This year’s Summer Fayre will take place on Friday, 14th July at 2pm. We are now collecting items for our 
stalls such as toys, bric-a-brac, teddies and items that would make suitable raffle and tombola prizes. If you 
would like to donate any items, could you please bring them to Mrs Costello or Mrs Payne.  Cake and bun 
donations can be brought in on the morning of the event as we have nowhere in school to keep these 
fresh. 
 
We would like to thank you in advance for your on-going support to the school.  

 
 
 
FS2 
This week in FS2 we have been retelling the story of Jack and the Beanstalk. We have also had a special 
delivery of caterpillars and are going to watch them grow. 
 

 
Class 1 
This week in Class 1 we have been learning to multiply using the array method. We have been using it for 
our 2, 5 and even 10 times tables! Ask us to show you how we do this at home. In literacy we have been 
finishing off our newspaper reports, now we know how to produce our own reports we will be on the look 
out for the next big scoop! You have been warned!  
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Class 2  
This week in Class 2 we have been investigating number. We have put our detective caps on and have used 
our knowledge to crack codes, solve problems and gather evidence to figure out whether a character is 
guilty or not guilty. It's been great fun!  
 
Class 3 
Class 3 have been investigating money this week. We have been looking at all the different ways to make 
£1 using only a certain number of coins. We then moved to investigating 'change' and working out just how 
much we could buy to have certain amounts of change left. 
 
Class 4 
In class 4 this week we have been busy writing up our trip advisor reviews of the Yorkshire Wildlife Park 
and are looking forward to publishing them next week. In maths we have been reading the time on both 
digital and analogue clocks and solving time problems. 
 

Class 5  
Class 5 have had another busy week. We have started to write our reviews of Yorkshire Wildlife Park and 
are now focussing on editing and improving them ready for the looming deadline. In maths we have been 
reading and interpreting timetables and thinking about where we would need this skill in everyday life. 
 

Class 6  
Class 6 officially became certified Mini Medics this week after their weeks of first aid training. A huge well 

done to the cricket team as well; the girls' team won and the boys' team came second! Today, some class 6 

pupils are going to Kingswood for an adventure packed weekend! Make sure you check Twitter and 

Facebook to see how they're getting on!  

 

Attendance Award 
This week’s winning class is Class 1 with 98.0% attendance this week-well done! 

 
Class Attendance 

(%) 
Late  

Arrivals 
Overall 
Score 

F2 95.2 1 94.8 

Year One 98.7 2 98.0 

Year Two 95.8 3 94.6 

Year Three 98.7 6 96.7 

Year Four 94.2 3 92.9 

Year Five 89.0 0 89.0 

Year Six 96.0 4 94.4 

 

Learning was disrupted 19 times this week due to children arriving late! 

Green indicates that attendance above the National Average  

Yellow indicates that attendance is broadly the National Average  

Red indicates that attendance is below the National Average and this needs to improve PLEASE!  

  


